
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 

  
 
 

    
 

  
 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
  

100 QUEEN STREET WEST, SUITE B25 TORONTO, ON MSH 2N2 

416-338-3771 • COUNCILLOR_ MCKELVIE@TORONTO.CA 

May 6, 2023 

Re: Reappointment to the Federation of Canadian Municipalities 

Dear Striking Committee, 

I am writing to express my interest in being re-appointed to the Federation of Canadian 
Municipalities. I would very much like to continue representing the City of Toronto, and 
look forward to the opportunity to continue collaborating with our municipal colleagues. 

Please give my candidacy every consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer McKelvie 

City Councillor, Ward 25, Scarborough-Rouge Park 




